Sen. John Coghill

From: John Miller <jcm@alaska.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 6:23 PM
To: Sen. John Coghill

Subject: Confirmation of AG Lindemuth
Please don't!

The "settlement" she has reached with Ahtna on the Klutina Lk road potentially gives up too many of the States' rights and relies
far too heavily on the good will of Ahtna. As a 50 year hunter, fisher, Chitina dipnetter, property owner and for ten years the
Chief of the Right of Way Section of the Northern Region of DOT&PF, | have had many opportunities to interact with Ahtna and
its practices. My experience is that they never pass up an opportunity to be difficult and nasty in their dealings with the public.
They are always pushing the envelope, especially as now when they have a friendly administration, attempting to achieve by
politics what they cannot achieve by law. There has been far to much energy expended and precedents established asserting
States rights in this case to give them up this easily. Ms. Lindemuth has shown herself to be far too friendly with Ahtna in this
and other cases. | urge you to do what you can to deny her confirmation as AG and force the Governor to appoint someone
more likely to stand up for the rights of ALL of Alaska's citizens.

John A Miller
1260 March Dr.
Fairbanks, AK 99709

Sent from my iPad



